
 

 

 

 

 

BOROUGH OF LONGPORT 

ATLANTIC COUNTY, NEW JERSEY 

 

NOTICE is hereby given that the Borough of Longport Commission Meeting of 

Wednesday, November 28, 2018 at 9:00 AM has been cancelled. 

 

The Commission Meeting has been rescheduled for Thursday, November 29, 2018 at 

4:30 PM at 2305 Atlantic Avenue, Longport, NJ. 

 

Matthew Conlon 

Acting Municipal Clerk  

Borough of Longport 


